
John “JT” Toth is a Baldwin High School 

graduate that has lived in Brentwood for the 

last 13 years and is a proud member of his 

community. He has been active in Brentwood 

coaching baseball, performing with his band 

at local events. J.T. has also refereed the 

hockey games the past 3 years at Drop the 

Puck. 

Last year J.T. was diagnosed with Follicular 

Lymphoma, which is causing him severe 

exhaustion. Unfortunately, Follicular 

Lymphoma is treatable but not curable. 

Because of this, J.T. will have to undergo 

continual treatment for the remainder of his 

life. 


